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Message from the General Chairs 

ACM MobiHoc is the premier international symposium dedicated to addressing the challenges 
emerging from wireless networking and computing. This year, we have again been fortunate to 
receive many excellent papers and to have its role continue to grow in the field. 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude to everyone whose contributions have made MobiHoc 
2014 a conference to be remembered and valued by all attendees. The conference is the result of the 
hard work of many authors, reviewers, and conference committee members. We are very grateful for 
everyone’s efforts in making this conference a success. Special thanks go to Program Co-Chairs, 
XiangYang Li and Saswati Sarkar, who put together a very strong technical program. We would also 
like to thank I-Hong Hou and Srinivas Shakkottai who did an outstanding job in coordinating the six 
ICDCS workshops. Thanks also go to Marco Gruteser for organizing the poster session, and to Mooi-
Choo Chuah, for arranging the demo session. We would like to thank our keynote speakers and panel 
organizer Ness B. Shroff for their help in making this a thought-provoking and memorable 
conference. 

Numerous other individuals were instrumental in the success of the conference. Special thanks are due 
to P. R. Kumar, the Steering Committee Chair, for his continuous support and guidance. Shaojie Tang 
and Yu Wang did a great job organizing the local arrangements and EDAS submissions. A special 
thanks to Robert Kline for maintaining the conference website. Yingying Chen did an excellent job of 
coordinating the proceedings publication for the conference, workshop, poster, and demo. Thanks are 
due to Feng Li for handling student travel grants sponsored by the National Science Foundation, as 
well as Yunhao Liu, Venkatesha Prasad, Paolo Santi, and Avinash Srinivasan for promoting the 
conference. Our deepest thanks go to the Registration Chair and Treasurer, Zhen Jiang, for his 
valuable assistance on numerous occasions, often on short notice. Finally, we thank Temple 
University for its support and contributing student volunteers, and the National Science Foundation 
for its student travel grant. 

It is with great pride that we host ACM MobiHoc in Philadelphia, the first capital of the United States. 
We hope that you find our technical program interesting and that you are able to take some time to 
enjoy the City of Philadelphia. 
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